I, Mary G Moore, was the owner of the property located at _ Wendell,
North Carolina in March of 2008.

To Whom It May Concern:

I was very pleased and satisfied of the way Ms. C. Hunter assisted me in handling my
property in North Carolina. Ms. Hunter was very efficient and professional in conducting
the transaction. If any one is in need of selling their property I would highly recommenc
Ms. Hunter just because of her professionalism.

Thank you, Ms. Hunter.
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